
Dear Ms Arrington, 

I have sent emails to the members of the committee urging them to vote no on SB 

868 & SB 797.   Neither one of these bill will increase public safety and I feel that 

SB 868 is unconstitutional.   In the event that they are not interested in 

supporting my opinions, please bring them to their attention. 

 

Re: SB 868 

I urge you to vote no on this bill.   It appears to be unconstitutional which will 
cost the state unnecessary funds to try and defend it while it goes to higher 
courts.   Please don't waste money on trying to control the citizens of Oregon 
who have voted for you and pay your salaries.   Allow this bill to die in the 
committee. 

Re: SB 797 

I urge you to vote no on this bill.   The current Federal law which allows a Federal 
Firearms Licensed dealer to sell a firearm in three business days is very adequate 
and this law would not prevent criminals from obtaining firearms.   Criminals 
steal or get firearms from their buddies.   Please be reasonable, this law would 
not increase public safely.  Let this law die in the committee.    

Thank you, 

Treva Crooks 

Joseph, OR 97846 

 


